MYRROPHORES

One of the most beautiful ways for our young girls to participate in
the events of Holy Week is to volunteer to be a myrrophorra, or
representative of the myrrh bearing women at the tomb of Christ.

We welcome elementary school aged girls to be Myrrophores during the
Holy

Friday afternoon service. If you are interested in participating you

must arrive at church at 2:15 on Holy Friday, April 18th and meet in the
board room under the church to be fitted for a robe and receive direc-
tions. Any

questions, please contact Nikki Kachinski at
nicole.kachinski@gmail.com or Rita Constantinou at

rconstanl 113@gmail.com.

Middle school and high school aged girls are invited to be Myrrophores
for the Friday evening service. Girls must arrive by 6:15 on Holy
Friday, April 18th and meet in the board room. Any questions, please
contact Rita Constantinou at rconstan|l 1 13(@gmail.com.

There are only a limited amount of white robes so they will be
distributed on a first come first serve basis.



